
   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

LOS ALTOS CITY COUNCIL SEEKS COMMUNITY INPUT IN CITY MANAGER SEARCH 

Los Altos, Calif. — February 19, 2021 — The Los Altos City Council has launched a nationwide search for 
a new City Manager, and is inviting the community to complete a survey as part of the process. The 
survey asks the community to share their thoughts on the most important qualities and skill set for the 
next Los Altos City Manager and what they believe are the significant issues facing Los Altos. 

“We strive to find a City Manager who will be a good fit for the Los Altos community. Having the 
residents and business owners provide input will help the City Council in selecting an individual who will 
provide strong leadership for City staff, work well with the community and have a successful 
partnership with Council,” said Mayor Neysa Fligor. “We urge all residents and business owners to 
complete the short survey.” 

Residents and business owners can take the survey online here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/
WFHZZLR. Alternatively, copies are available at City Hall and by mail. To receive a copy by mail, please 
contact Ralph Andersen and Associates at (916) 630-4900. City Council has engaged Ralph Andersen and 
Associates to conduct the nationwide search for the next City Manager. Please mail it back to Ralph 
Andersen at:

Ralph Andersen & Associates 
Los Altos Community Survey 

5800 Stanford Ranch Road, Suite 410 
Rocklin, CA 95765

The last day to submit the completed survey is Tuesday, March 2, 2021.

For more information, visit www.losaltosca.gov/CMrecruitment. For questions on the survey, please 
contact Trevor Marsden at tmarsden@losaltosca.gov or at (650) 947-2729.   

##### 

Contact: Trevor Marsden, 
Management Analyst Fellow 
Phone: (650) 947-2729 
Email: tmarsden@losaltosca.gov
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